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PRESS RELEASE 

GAS SYSTEM TRIP ON JUBILEE (KWAME NKRUMAH) FPSO 

Accra, 11 May 2025: We wish to inform our stakeholders that on 10th May 2025, 

at approximately 4:30 PM, the Jubilee Floating Production Storage and Offloading 

(FPSO) vessel experienced a technical issue that temporarily affected gas export to 

the Atuabo Gas Processing Plant (GPP). 

The operator is making every effort to identify the root cause of the problem, 

implement the necessary corrective measures, and restore gas supply to the Atuabo 

GPP as quickly and safely as possible. Our technical teams are working with the 

operator to resolve the issue.  

We wish to assure the public that the oil production system on the FPSO remains 

unaffected and continues to operate steadily. 

We appreciate your continued support and understanding. 
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